
In	early	March,	SDM’s	Office	of	Equity,	Diversity	and	Inclusion	hosted	a	Staff	Appreciation	Luncheon.	
SDM	staff	were	given	a	delicious	lunch	and	small	gifts	of	appreciation.		The	luncheon	was	held	in	the
Ruchlin	Room,	located	in	Squire	Hall,	UB’s	South	Campus.	
	
The	well	attended	event	was	a	great	opportunity	for	Dr.	Thikriat	Al-Jewair,	Asistant	Dean,	Office	of
Equity,	Diversity	and	Inclusion,	to	thank	staff	for	their	hard	work	and	contributions	to	the	success	of
the	school.	
	
“Our	staff	inspire	us	every	day	and	we	thank	them	for	their	hard	work	and	support	of	SDM’s	mission
and	daily	operations.	The	talent	they	bring	to	the	table	is	key	to	our	success,	“stated	Dr.	Al-Jewair.
“They	will	always	be	appreciated	and	valued.”
	
Click	here	to	view	photos.

https://ubdental.smugmug.com/2022-Staff-Appreciation-Luncheon/
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